
Dear Parents, 
 
Congratulations to all the teachers and students for a very successful athletics 
carnival last Monday. The weather was reasonably kind to us as we avoided 
the rain and the students thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to compete in a 
variety of different events. A big thank you to Mr Gurrisi for all of his 
organisation in putting this event together. 
 
On Friday we will be celebrating our second school assembly for this year. 
This time our assembly with be hosted by our Grade Two students and we 
look forward to seeing their amazing performances on the day. In the 
audience we will have our Grade One and Three students as well as the 
recipients of our Praise Awards. We also welcome the Grade Two parents to 
come and enjoy the performances with us. Our assembly will start at 2.15 and 
will be held in the church hall. Entry will be via the carpark doors. 
 
At the moment we are conducting our interviews for Preps 2023. Spaces are 
filling fast so please make sure that you fill in an online application if you have 
a child who will be starting school next year. 
 
Just a reminder that school gates are not opened until 8.40 in the mornings. 
This means that children who are left outside gates before this time are 
unsupervised. At the moment we have children who are being left quite early 
in the mornings at the front office and we are concerned about the safety risk 
this poses. If you need to go to work early then there is a before school care 
facility offered that you can enrol in. If children are left outside the school 
before gates are open they will be taken to before school care and parents will 
be notified. I ask that you please support us in keeping your children safe and 
that you do not leave them outside the school early in the mornings. 
 
I’d like to take this opportunity to farewell Ms Tahnia Trusler who is leaving St 
Peter’s to take up a new appointment. Tahnia has had a very positive impact 
on many students at our school over the last eight years of teaching Visual 
Arts and she will be greatly missed. 
 
Finally a reminder that Friday, 10th June is a School Closure Day (No School 
for the children). 
 
Regards 

 
 

Karen Wilson 
Principal 
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Dates to Remember 
Dates are subject to change 

Friday  20th May Grade 2 Assembly at 2.15pm 

Friday 27th May 2nd Hand Uniform Shoppe (8.15am—9.30am) 

Friday  10th June  
SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY 
No School for the Children 

Friday  24th June  
End of Term  
School  finishes at 1.00pm 

Monday  11th July 
 
Term 3 commences 
 

BORROWED CLOTHING/SICK BAY DONATIONS 
 
If your child has had to borrow any items of clothing at school, please ensure that these are 
washed and returned to the school as soon as possible. We are always grateful for any clothing 
donations for the school sick bay and office to use as spares for students.  
It is best to keep a spare set of clothing, including underwear and socks, in your child’s bag as we 
have limited supplies in sickbay.  

Facebook Group 

Don't forget to join our FACEBOOK GROUP. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/666479720590329 
Please make sure you answer the Group questions to avoid delay in being added to the 
facebook group. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/666479720590329/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVj1rXAw0SO6glPi71gbUASxIlmrljDlUmZm6WTOAhjkLlza_Fl9P6SP3picaDSLRPerkboRW4XSX7lzjCH_62mzh0hyDZqJSJMRL79M5nuCO4o66v18SMnBHsGkaCHMzES6f-2DBzUxnMcGxbnBO5xtb9vGidewikg9RxhouANfTiTk2N_8ALluQpkDny05GM


 

FEES 2022 
 

 
 

Fee statements for Term 2 were emailed to families on Friday, 29th April.  
Fees for Term 2 are now overdue if you have not advised the office of a 
payment plan.  
 
 

2022 Fee Payment Consent Form click here 
 
2022 Credit Card Direct Debit Payment Form click here 
 
A new Credit Card debit payment form needs to be filled every year for monthly/
fortnightly payments.  
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eIGKa_poV7rp-c5MlHyMnu67iSgc7UPG/view?usp=sharingC:/Users/karenf/Documents/18June-315pm-410pm
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_iE4PZV6G6Uu4PIOUdOWET_28DVL7rIG/view?usp=sharing


  
SPORTS NEWS  
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HOUSE ATHLETICS DAY 
 

Our students had a wonderful time at our  House Athletics Day on Monday, 9th May. 
More photos will be uploaded to our Facebook Page and Website this week. 
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CSEF Applications are OPEN. If you hold one of these cards, please 

submit your application at the school office, with a copy of your card. 

Click here. 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1suFSThvsLNbF718qee384MwWHYKX0qSZ/view?usp=sharingC:/Users/karenf/Documents/18June-315pm-410pm
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SCHOOL UNIFORM 

OUTSIDE SCHOOL 

HOURS CARE (OSHC) 

LOST PROPERTY 

MOBILE PHONES 

STUDENT ABSENCE 

2ND HAND UNIFORM 

SHOPPE 

CANTEEN /  

LUNCH ORDERS 

SCHOOL APP OPEROO (CAREMONKEY) 

STUDENT HEALTH AUTHORITY TO 

ADMINISTER MEDICA-

TERM DATES 

Click on any image below for more information. 

http://www.stpeterahc.catholic.edu.au/our-school/our-uniform/
http://www.stpeterahc.catholic.edu.au/school-community/outside-school-hours-care-oshc/
http://www.stpeterahc.catholic.edu.au/student-wellbeing/lost-property/
http://www.stpeterahc.catholic.edu.au/student-wellbeing/mobile-phones/
http://www.stpeterahc.catholic.edu.au/student-wellbeing/284-2/
http://www.stpeterahc.catholic.edu.au/school-community/2nd-hand-uniform-shoppe/
http://www.stpeterahc.catholic.edu.au/school-community/school-canteen/
http://www.stpeterahc.catholic.edu.au/our-school/school-app/
http://www.stpeterahc.catholic.edu.au/our-school/caremonkey/
http://www.stpeterahc.catholic.edu.au/student-wellbeing/student-health-fact-sheets/
http://www.stpeterahc.catholic.edu.au/news-events/forms-notes/
http://www.stpeterahc.catholic.edu.au/news-events/school-term-dates/
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Enrolments to Catholic Secondary Schools :  
Applications open for Year 5 students commencing Year 7 in 2024.  

Marian College 

On Site College Tours are back.  

Register for a tour : Visit www.marianw.catholic.edu.au or phone school office on 
9363 1711. 

Thomas Carr College  - Enrolments for Year 7 2024 now open, Applications 
close on Friday 19 August 2022. For more information click here. 

MACKILLOP COLLEGE  

Enrolments for Year 7 2024 now open, Applications close on Friday 19 
August 2022. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sEaQcdbeYr-Qd66yczH80U0Tla9v_1tc/view?usp=sharingC:/Users/karenf/Documents/18June-315pm-410pm

